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Barry Evenchick, Partner at Pashman Stein Walder Hayden, was

featured in an article on NJ Spotlight News “Supreme Court hears

arguments over NJ bid to quit Waterfront Commission.” The article

discusses the bi-state Waterfront Commission that New Jersey created

with New York as a joint partner 70 years ago.

A former Waterfront Commissioner, Barry Evenchick, who listened in,

said, “I think it’s a pretty safe bet the court is going to affirm New

Jersey’s decision to leave the Waterfront Commission.” 

Click here to read the full article.


